
9. DRAFT ARTS POLICY AND STRATEGY 
 

The Board considered a report seeking feedback regarding the draft Arts Policy and Strategy.  
Mary Richardson, author of the report, was in attendance and gave a brief overview of the 
Draft Arts Strategy and her expectation of receiving feedback from the Hagley/Ferrymead 
Board. 
 

               The Board resolved that a working party of interested parties (Linda Rutland, Derek McCullough, Anna 
Crighton and Bob Todd) meet with Mary Richardson on a date to be decided to provide 
feedback on behalf of the Board. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


